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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Mission of Plymouth Public Schools is to challenge, inspire, and prepare 
all students for success in an ever-changing and complex world. 
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PLYMOUTH BOARD OF EDUCATION 

REGULAR MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2015 

TERRYVILLE HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA 

7 :00P.M. 

AGENDA 

Call to Order and Pledge to the Flag 

Adoption of the Agenda 

Approval of Minutes- Regular Meeting, September 9, 2015 

4. Student Representatives 

5 . Presentation - SBAC (Smarter Balance Assessment Consortiu m ) 

6 . Public Comment (limited to 3 minutes) 

7. Communications 

8 . 

9. 

10. 

Unfinished Business 

New Business 
a. 
b. 
c . 
d. 

Resignations 
New Hires/ Appointments 
Childbearing/ Childrearing Leave( s) 
Disposal of Textbooks 

Board Member/ Committee Reports 

A. 
B . 
c. 
D. 
E. 
F. 
G. 
H. 

Curriculum 
Facilities 
Finance 
Negotiations 
Personnel 
Policy 
Safety / Transportation 
Education Connection 

- ------



11. Administrative Reports I Requests I Information 

Dr. Tenney, Director of Curriculum & Instruction 

Mrs. Trinks- Director of Pupil Personnel 

Mr. Trudeau, Director of Technology 

Mr. Penn, Business Manager 

Dr. Semmel, Superintendent 

12. Public Comment (limited to 3 minutes} 

13. Board Liaisons 

14. Final Board Comments 

15. Next Regular Board Meeting- Thursday, November 12, 2015 

16. Adjoumment 

Public comment provides the public with an opportunity to address 
the Plymouth Board of Education. We ask that speakers be 
courteous and respectful and keep comments to 3 minutes or less. If 
a question is posed by the public at the meeting, it may be addressed 
at the next regular meeting. If a large number of individuals wish to 
speak, the Board may require individuals to sign up to speak. 

Raymond Engle 
Chair 
Plymouth Board of Education 


